August 15, 2019

Commissioner Clayton Lopez Key West City Commission 1300 White Street Key West, FL 33040

305-797-3584

clopez@cityofkeywest-fl.gov

Dear Commissioner Lopez and City Commission:

I work at Lopez and City Commission:

business located at Street in Key West. I am against extending the Duval Promenade Pilot Program also known as "Mall on Duval." This program has negatively affected my income. Please vote against

Duval Promenade Pilot Program

If you have any questions, please contact me at the phone number and email address below:

Phone: BOS, 364, 4533 Email: JENN @ Keywestgallery.com Address 1725 Lativo St.

Sincerely,

I live in District 3